
 

Date: Wednesday 20th April 2022 

From: [official] 
 

To: [correspondent] 

Subject: TO/JJ/00736/22 - Response from Minister for Climate Change 

 

Dear [name], 

 

Thank you for your email dated 28th March regarding the Minister’s letter to Dr Altaf Hussein 

MP on the Pant y Wal incident. I have been asked by the Minister for Climate Change to 

respond on her behalf. 

 

The Welsh Government understands your concerns and we have received your request 

under the Freedom of Information regime. We will respond to the request as set out in the 

acknowledgement letter you have received.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

[official]  

Yr Is-adran Ynni | Energy Division 

Y Grŵp Newid Hinsawdd a Materion Gwledig | Climate Change and Rural Affairs Group 

Llywodraeth Cymru | Welsh Government  

 

 

 


